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Babcock & Wilcox noc,,,, go.., c.n.,,1,on o,,,,,on

P.O. Box 1260. Lyncht.urg. Va. 24505

Telepnone: (703) 384 5111

July 16, 1973

Mr. A. Giambusso, Deputy Director
for Reactor Projects

Directorate of Licensing
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Giambusso:

Transmitted herewith are one hundred twenty (120)
"copies of B&W Report BAW-1388, Rev. 1, Oconee I Fuel

Densification Report," (Nonproprietary version of
BAW-1387, Rev. 1).

This report includes a summary of the nonproprietary
aspects of BAW-1387, Rev. 1. This report contains all the
information necessary for the public record, while protecting
the proprietary interests of B&W. This report will be
incorporated by Duke Power Company into their license appli-
cation by separate letter.

Very truly yours,

BABCOCK & WILCOX COMPANY
Nuclear Power Generation
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James F. Mallay
Manager, Licensing
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